
Congregation Anshei Shalom
472 Hempstead Ave

West Hempstead, NY 11552

Tuesday, May 8, 2018
10 AM - 12 PM

Hosted by

The Service is free of charge and will be conducted by 
Chris Mistron of the Nassau County Traffic Safety Board. 

Chris will inspect each car seat to ensure that 
it is safely and properly installed. 

Reserve your 15 minute time slot today by calling 
(516) 766-8383 or emailing kaminsky@nysenate.gov

NYS Senator  
Todd Kaminsky

Sponsored by:

CHILD CAR SEAT 
SAFETY CHECK


